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To: Board of Education, Ms. Perkins
From: Mike Davis, Guidance Counselor
Re: Overnight trip

     I would like to request permission to take a group of approximately 35 students on a trip to Niagara Falls and Toronto, Ontario, Canada.  This trip would be taken during Spring Break, April 1st – 5th, 2013.    This trip has been approved by High School principal, Roxann Booth.  This will be an educational trip that will allow students to see Niagara Falls, see the historic city of Toronto, the Ontario Science Centre, view an educational program at the CN Tower, visit the Rogers Centre and also to view a medieval performance while eating in medieval style.

Sincerely,
Mike L. Davis
GCHS Guidance Counselor 
